
Names sought for 

new school 
 

Suggestions are being sought for naming the 

new Welsh medium School (age 3-16) being 

built in Haverfordwest.  

The Temporary Governing Body (TGB) of 

the school is inviting pupils, parents and 

people from the wider community for ideas 

on what it could be called.  

It will be located on Withybush road.  

The TGB met for the first time recently to 

discuss a number of issues required to set up 

the new school which is due to open in September 2018.  

It will provide education for children attending Cylch Meithrin, 45-pupils in the early years unit, provision 

for 315 primary pupils and 600 spaces for secondary schooling.  

"We have discussed a number of issues relating to the school such as the process for the appointment of a 

Headteacher and agreeing a name for the new school," said the TGB's chairman, Tegryn Jones.  

"The new school will serve a substantial area of Pembrokeshire and will provide a modern, fresh and 

dynamic environment for pupils through the medium of Welsh and we're looking for a name that reflects 

that.  

"Therefore we're asking the wider community for suggestions on what to call it.  

"We'll then produce a shortlist for further consultation prior to announcing the preferred submission."  

Suggestions should be put forward by Friday 15th September 2017 and e-mailed to 

Admin.glancleddau@pembrokeshire.gov.uk. 

Caption  

An image of the planned Welsh medium school in Haverfordwest.  
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